
Bimmers Rolling to Rocky Mount! 
Driving, Dining, and Nice Spring Weather Await …

• What: A great way to welcome late spring, and pollen season, is a trip Down East to visit 
Rocky Mount.  Great sights to see along the way, and a chance to stir some oil along the 
way.  Alan and Jan Greene are leading this new adventure for the club.

• When: Depart on Saturday, April 8th, 2023 at 10:00am. Come early for coffee at 
9:00am! 

• Where:  Departure from Farmhouse Café, 320 Vintage Point Ln, Wendell, NC 

• Objective: A fun and enjoyable family outing that promises nice roads, a tour of a great 
North Carolina countryside and lunch at the amazing “gastropub”, Tap@1918.  
Awesome food and drink to be found here:  www.tap1918.com

• Duration: Figure 5-8 hours including driving. 

• Contact Information:  For details, connect with Rob McIsaac at 
Raleigh.BMWCCA.Activities@gmail.com or 919-880-8012.  

http://www.tap1918.com/

